
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Autumn Term 2:  

PTA Christmas 
Fayre—Friday 30th 
November 3:30—
5:30pm 

Juniper Class 
Assembly—Friday 
30th November 
9:00am 

Redwood Class 
Assembly— Friday 7th 
December 9:00am 

Christmas Disco—
Friday 14th 
December 6:00—
7:30pm 

Christmas Jumper 
Day—Friday 14th 
December 

Christmas Production 
Performances—
Tuesday 18th and 
Wednesday 19th 
December 6:00— 
7:00pm 

Pantomime Visit to 
School, Christmas 
Parties and Christmas 
lunch —Thursday 20th 
December 

School breaks up for 
Christmas Holidays 
Friday 21st December 
at 2:15pm 

Pupils return to school 
on Tuesday 8th 
January 2019 

Open Evening for New & 

Exis�ng Parents.  Learning 

Workshops and a School 

Tour. Wednesday 9th 

January 2019 5:00pm—

6:30pm .  Everyone 

Welcome! 

 
Juniper Class Assembly 

The Romans have invaded… especially in Juniper Class!  The class assembly was 

full of facts and included great songs about Roman Numerals , the Celts and 

about Roman life in general.  Well done children it was a pleasure to watch!  

 

Thank you  

Thank you to everyone who has donated Jolly Jars and Cakes for the Christmas 

Fayre—your generosity is amazing!  

 

PTA Christmas Fayre—Friday 30th November 3:30– 5:30pm 

Both schools will be opening their doors at 3:30pm with lots of fes)ve stalls for 

all to enjoy! 

In the infants there will be Santa’s Gro/o and lots of pocket money stalls for 

children to play.  The Juniors will have face pain)ng,  refreshments and stall 

holders.   

 

VLE—Chat Discussions 

We’ve no)ced that some children are using the chat discussions  forum on the 

VLE to help each other with homework  etc.  These discussions are lovely to see. 

However, there have been, on the rare occasions, children using this forum to 

joke with one another, which for some children has meant upset.  Please make 

sure that your child is using the chat forum  for learning.  In school we will make 

sure and recap on how to use this forum.  Thank you for your support.  

 

Whole School Disco  

The whole school disco will take place on Friday the 14th December 2018 from  

6pm—7:30pm.  Disco )ckets will cost £2.00 per )cket which will include a drink, 

a packet of crisps & sweets.   

 Children do not need to bring any additional money to the event. 

All children need to be collected from the disco by an adult known to the 

school. Children will not be allowed to walk home on their own from either 

disco.   

Please see the attached letter for further details on how to buy your child’s 

disco ticket.  

 

Whole School Pantomime  - Thursday 20th December 2018  

We thought it would be a lovely experience for the whole school to watch and 

enjoy a pantomime performance of Robin Hood.   The pantomime  performance 

will take place on Thursday 20th December, in the school hall during the 

morning session.   A voluntary contribu)on of £2:50 per child would 

support the school in funding this experience– thank you . Please refer 

to the a9ached le9er . 

Newsle/er Date: 30th November 2018 

School Website: www.camwoodfield-junior.uk 


